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Dear Photographer,

Since our last letter to you during November, we have completed a 
second editing of photographs for our 25th anniversary book with a 
view to refining direction and subject matter. As a result, some 
of your photos may have been eliminated and will be returned to 
you under separate cover. However, if you receive no photos from 
us within the next few weeks, that indicates we have held all of 
your work for consideration for the book.

In addition, a Review Committee of prominent photographers, designers, 
editors and museum curators has been chosen to work with us on the 
final selection and is scheduled to meet in January to finalize the 
book.

We thank you again for your efforts on our behalf and extend our 
best wishes for the New Year.

Jacques Lowe 
Editor

James Becket
Chief, Public Information


